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I oppose SB 1154, metering of well water is just another tax and another cost that 

Oregonians do not need or want. Water is life and should never be taxed. How would 

you fund a meter for every well? How many people would you need to employ to 

monitor the state? SB 1154 is Nothing but another tax burden.  


